
From the Archives – A look back to 1981 

 

In this month’s edition, we look back to 1981. This year was historically important to the Ontario 

Horticultural Association because it celebrated its 75th Anniversary. Many things happened to 

commemorate this event, including a convention in Niagara Falls. Delegates from Orangeville also 

attended the event which ran from June 17-19. One of the most notable events included a tree planting.  

In this group picture from left to right, we see Elizabeth Pether, Alfred Pether (president), Ed Endersby 

(immediate past president of OHA) Barbara McNaughton and Marion McNaughton. It is a good time to 

look back at this event as the OHA celebrates 115 years this year. I hope you enjoyed this month’s “From 

the Archives.” Stay tuned for next month’s edition. 

Vivian Petho – Archivist 

 


